
Funny Friday  
 

 

Instead of our usual ‘dress down’ Change for Charity days we take 

part in once a month in school...we are inviting you to take part in a -  

 ‘Dress – Up Day’ on Friday 5th June.  

You might want to dress as your favourite superhero, disney princess, 

book character, re-use an old Halloween costume, or come up with 

something inventive of your own! 

Take a funny picture of you doing your schoolwork or out playing and 

upload these to your google classroom or learning journal gallery. You 

might just find your teacher posts a funny one too…keep an eye out!  

Enjoy and have fun – Mrs McGregor ☺  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Thanks to Mr Stewart who sparked the idea on our Friends of Bankhead Facebook page!)  

 


